
 

Our Ref  JP/EH/RMO 
 
12th April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Duke of Edinburgh Training Day 
Thursday 9th May 2024 

 
On Thursday 9th May 2024 your child will take part in a Duke of Edinburgh training day at Sutton 
Park, Birmingham.  This training day is to support and equip your child in the development of 
skills which will prepare them for their assessed overnight expedition in June 2024.  
 
Pupils must arrive to school by 8:30am on Thursday 9th May 2024 and go straight to the sports 
hall.  Pupils will travel via coach to Sutton Park and will be supervised by staff in the area.  
Pupils will arrive back to Wednesfield Academy at approximately 4:00pm.  
 
Pupils are required to carry a walking rucksack during the training day which should match the 
approximate size and weight which they will carry during the assessed overnight expedition.  
Pupils must ensure they have walking boots, waterproof coat, drinks and food for the training 
day.   If your child receives free school meals, they can take a cold lunch from school before 
they leave on the coach. 
 
Wednesfield Academy will provide pupils with a map, first aid kit and compass to support them 
with their training. 
 
Pupils will not be able to attend the assessed overnight expedition in June if they have not taken 
part in the training day as we cannot guarantee they have sufficient training for an overnight 
expedition. 
 
Please complete the consent form attached and return to Ms Hanson (Assistant Headteacher) 
by Wednesday 1st May 2024.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Ms Hanson (Assistant Headteacher) by calling  
01902 558222 (temporary number 0121 366 7751) or email 
postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

      
 
Mr Phillips      Ms Hanson 
Headteacher     Assistant Headteacher 
 
 

 

mailto:postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk


 

CONSENT FORM 
 

Duke of Edinburgh Training Day 
Thursday 9th May 2024 

 
 
Name of Pupil:  ......................................................................................     Form:  ......................... 
 
I give permission for my child to complete the Duke of Edinburgh Bronze training day on 
Thursday 9th May 2024. 
 

 My child receives free school meals and will need to be provided with a cold lunch to 
take with them on the training day (tick box if required). 

 
 
Parent/Carer's Signature:  .......................................................................  Date:  .......................... 
 
 
Please return this form to Ms Hanson by Wednesday 1st May 2024. 
 


